Garrett Piehl

While I have not been directly involved in the production of nuclear energy, I have been a huge
supporter of nuclear energy as it has been shown to be a safe and environmentally sound means of
producing energy. The initial test bed location at a military installation makes sense that it has extra
security and access to emergency services and transportation, if they should become necessary.
Fully support the state/federal governments allowing this project to proceed with appropriate
regulation and oversight.



